
MINUTES FOR MARCH 17, 2020 

VALLEY TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

 

The March 17, 2020, second monthly meeting of the Valley Township Board of Supervisors was 

canceled to comply with Governor Wolf’s order that all individuals in Chester County stay home 

in an effort to slow the spread and minimize public exposure to COVID-19 and maintain social 

distancing.   

 

Notice was posted at the Township Municipal Building and on the Township’s website that the 

meeting was canceled and officially continued all matters on the March 17, 2020, agenda to the 

April 7, 2020, agenda. 

 

 

 

Janis A. Rambo 

Township Secretary 

 


